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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 5, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Wed. 4/5  Hey, CSF members!  There will be a school clean up today after school from 

3:00 until 3:30 p.m.  Hope to see you all there! 

Wed. 4/5  There is a mandatory NHS meeting today at lunch in the theater.  See you 

there! 

Thurs. 4/6  Hey, Raiders!  Welcome back!  Have you thought about becoming an 

Impact/Pal member or team leader or even a program coordinator?  Come out 

to the information meeting tomorrow during tutorial in room 368, Mr. 

Avendano’s room, to get a summary of the program and learn about costs, 

application dates/process, and interview dates.   

Wed. 4/5  Come out and support Dance Production this Friday at 7:00 p.m. at Plummer 

Auditorium for their spring show, “Are We There Yet.”  Pre-sale tickets are 

$5.00 from any Dance Production member and $10.00 at the door.  Hope to see 

you there! 

Wed. 4/5  State testing continues today for our juniors.  Remember not to get upset or 

frustrated if you get stuck on a question.  Reread the questions again, and then 

solve it as best as you can.  If you have to, take your best guess.  You will do 

great! 

Thurs. 4/6  The Fullerton Police Officers' Association is offering a $500.00 scholarship. 

Student must reside in Fullerton.  Applications are available in the College and 

Career Center.  The deadline to apply is April 15
th

.  The La Habra Woman's 

Club is offering a $1,000 scholarship. Applications are now available. The 

deadline to apply is April 21st. 

Thurs. 4/6  On behalf of the Board Member Schmerelson, a scholarship opportunity is 

available for high school students of Cuban descent who are planning to 

continue their education at the college level. The application deadline is April 

27, 2017.  Please come to the College and Career Center form an application. 

Wed. 4/5  Congratulations to Charles Best for being awarded a $1,000 scholarship from 

the La Habra Cornerstone Masons. 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


